
 
 
 

  
 

 
Sunday, 

October 4 
10:00am Worship 

Service 
 

 
 

SHARE YOUR FLOWERS 
The D deacons 
provide fresh  
flowers for  
worship on  
Sunday mornings 
twice each month. 
The deacons 
would like to give 
you the opportunity 
to share flowers on the other Sundays of each 
month. The flowers can be from your yard or 
ones that you purchase and bring to the 
church. If you would like to share, use the sign
-up chart on the bulletin board across from the 
Noah’s Ark Room. Simply pick a Sunday and 
sign up. If you would like to place the flowers 
in honor of someone or in memory of some-
one, please let Jane know by Wednesday of 
the week you are providing flowers so she can 
include the information in the bulletin. You are 
welcome to take the flowers home with you or 
leave them to be delivered by the deacons. 

NEWS & CALENDAR 

FOR MORE INFORMATION VISIT FPCSHELBYVILLE.ORG       

                                                       124 WEST BROADWAY STREET, SHELBYVILLE, IN 46176  317.398.8224 

 
This Sunday, October 4 
we will serve lunch at the 
Salvation Army at noon. 
If you would like to help 
in some way, please 

contact Emily Campbell (317-392-1437). 

 
CCC 55+ 
Lunch on the 4th Tuesday of each month    

If you have celebrated at least 55 birthdays, 
you are invited to join this fun group.  They 
gather on the fourth Tuesday of each month 
for lunch in Shelbyville or in surrounding com-
munities. Their next gathering will be Tues-
day, October 27 at 11:30 at Highpoint Orchard 
in Greensburg. Please call Judy Mitchell  
(317-392-3038) if you have any questions or 
need a ride. 

 
Women of the Cloth (Knitters) 
Fourth Monday of each month 
The Women of the Cloth will meet on Monday,  
October 26 at 1:00pm at the home of Betty  
Alexander, 1507 Counselor Row.  All women 
are invited to attend. If you like to knit, we are 
glad to accept your donations of prayer 
shawls. Call Betty (317-398-6940) if you have 
any questions or if you know of someone who 
needs a prayer shawl. 



 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   

Harry Campbell 
Deb Hassebroek 

Tom Miller 
Stephanie Rick 

Adam Smith 
Aimee Tillison 

 

1  
B-Peggy Sethman 
 
 
 
 
7:00 Boy 
Scouts- OA 

2 3 
B-Megan Smith 

4  
B-Ronnie  
Kuhn 
 
 
 

 
Salvation  
Army Lunch 

5    A-Jake &   

Melanie Stevens 
 

 
1:00 S. Orem in 
parlor 

6 
 
 
 
6:00 GS 2465 
 

7:00 BRCC 
Practice 
 

7:00 AA  

7  
8:00 Statler 
             Group 
9:00 Women’s 
  Bible Study 
 
 
7:00 Choir 
         Practice 

8 
 
2:30 Bible 
Study in parlor 

9 
B-Betsy Suarez 

10 
A-Kyle & Melissa      
         McLane 

11 12 
 
 
 
 
 
6:00 Girl Scout  
         Leaders 

13 
 
 
 
7:00 BRCC 
Practice 
 

7:00 AA  

14 

8:00 Statler 
             Group 
9:00 Women’s 
  Bible Study 
 
 
7:00 Choir 
         Practice 

15 
 
 
 
 
 
7:00 Boy 
Scouts- OA 

16 
A-Gary & Sue  
Williams 
A-Mark & Cynthia 
Morningstar 

17 

B-Jenna Gunnoe 

18 19 
 
 
 
 
 

 

20 
 
 
 
 
7:00 BRCC 
Practice 
 

7:00 AA  

21A-Mike & Mandy  

         Bunton 

8:00 Statler 
             Group 
9:00 Women’s 
  Bible Study 
 

No Friendship 
Club  - Youth 
Group  - Choir 

22    B-Kathy                                               

           Schmucker 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7:00 Boy 
Scouts- OA 

23  
B-Randi Catt 

24 
B-Becky Gattis 

25 26 
 
1:00 Women 
of the Cloth 
(Knitters) 
 
 
7:00 Session  

27 
 

11:30 CCC    
(55+) 

 
6:00 GS 2465 
 

7:00 BRCC 
Practice 
 

7:00 AA  

28A-Bill & Shelle    

           Cline 

8:00 Statler 
             Group 
9:00 Women’s 
  Bible Study 
 
7:00 Choir 
         Practice 

29 
B-Steve Drake 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7:00 Boy 
Scouts- OA 

30 
B-Jim Marshall 

31 
B-Patti Stone 

 

SUNDAY 
SCHEDULE 

9:30 AM - Choir Warm-up 
10:00 AM - Worship Service  
                    & Sunday School 
11:00 AM - Gathering Time 

WEDNESDAY 
YOUTH 
SCHEDULE 

6:00 PM - Friendship Club  
7:00 PM - Dinner 
6:00 PM - Doors Open for Youth 
7:30 PM - Youth Group 



 
 
 
 
The choir is back in worship sharing their  
music with us each Sunday. If you have a  
talent or love for music, please join us! 
 

Rehearsals - Wednesday evenings, 7:00-8:30pm           
Sunday morning warm-up - 9:30am 

 

Please talk to Cynthia if you have 
any questions. 

 
 
 
Congratulations to 
Kyle and Melissa 
McLane who  
welcomed a son, 
Liyal, to their family 
on Saturday,  
September 26. Lyle 
has two sisters,  
Laiyla and Lainy, and is the grandson of Scott 
and Kristi McLane. We wish the McLanes all 
the best as they celebrate their new addition. 
 
 

 
Our Youth Group leaders 
asked for help, and the  
response has been tremen-
dous. We thank everyone 
sharing their time with our 

youth — but more volunteers will always be 
welcomed!  Talk to Cheryl Miller (317-364-
5500) or Sarah Smith (317-797-1691). 
 

We also thank everyone who is helping feed 
our youth. The response has been fantastic. 
More slots are available. Check out the menu 
on the refrigerator in the kitchen. Talk to Holly 
Simpson (392-9184) or Tom Miller (317-446-
6056) if you have questions. 
 

We are also still in need of leadership for the 
Friendship Club for those in grades 3-5. They 
meet from 6:00-7:00 on Wednesdays and 
then stay to share dinner with the Youth 
Group. If you are interested or have questions 
about this group, please talk to Pastor Mark. 

Prayer Requests 

Betty Alexander 
Bob Ardery 
Shelby Bowers 
Clay Browning 
Ann Bruner 
Vickie Butler 
Naomi Catt 
Randi Catt 
Charles Craft 
Daniell Cutler 
Karla Crouch 
Sharon Davis 
Bill English 
John Ervin 
Bonnie Harris 
Marian Hobbs 
Phil & Linda Howell 

     
 

CHURCH FAMILY & FRIENDS 

Vicki Alexander, Anthony Ayers, Peg & Paul 
Binder, Steven Binder, Elizabeth Bir, Wyatt 
Cameron, Alva Catt Jr., Amanda Catt, Betty 
Craft, Joe Craft, Bill Collins, John Davison, 
Cory, Teri, Amber, Britney & Justin Douglass, 
Esther Gahimer, Julie Harris, Deloris  
Hassebroek, Ashley Hedges, David Hunton, 
Jaxon, Jeremy Klakamp, Margaret Newkirk, 
Betty Nichols, Patricia Overmeyer, Mary Kay 
Pitts, Janet Roberts, Jon Ross, Natalie  
Sargent, Nigel Schonfeld, John Scudder,  
Chera Shaub, Brody Stephens, Peggy  
Trittipo, Sally Willis, Susan Wooledge  
 
 

Those in military service 

Blake McIntire      Jeremiah Harpring      

Alex Dillon       Deryk Smith      Brett Walburn        

Ashley Johnson 
Lois Mitchell 
Becky Murnan 
Bill & Shirley Oeffinger 
Jamie Orem 
Sharon Orem 
Tyler Orem 
Marilyn Phares 
Bill Runshe 
Betty Schnaiter 
Ron Sethman 
Patty Shuler 
Bill & Jonita Smith 
Deloris Sorrell 
Mary Ann Wasson 
Miriam Willey 
Keith & Vickie Williams 

We offer our 
best wishes to 
Lauren Crouch 
and Michael 
Pearce who 
were married in 
a service in our 

worship center on Saturday, September 26. 
Lauren and Michael live in Aurora, Illinois. 



We have t-shirts with our 
new logo on them which 
are available for purchase 
for $8. We are running  
low on sizes, but are  
preparing another order. 
The shirts are on the shelf 
in Jane’s office. 
 

 

SESSION NOTICE—Date change! 
The Elders are reminded that their regular 
meeting will be held a week later than usual on 
Monday, October 26, at 7:00pm in the church 
parlor. Please let Pastor Mark, Sandy Fisher or 
Jane know if you are unable to  
attend. 

 
 

 
 

124 West Broadway St 
Shelbyville, IN  46176 
 

 

   

www.fpcshelbyville.org 

A CALL TO HELP IN THE COMMUNITY 

Every year The Salvation Army along with countless supporters and donors work hard to make Christ-
mas possible for families in need in Shelby County. Last year alone, The Salvation Army helped pro-
vide toys, clothing, and food to over 1500 people through programs such as “Toy Town,” “Angel Tree,” 
“Adopt-a-Family” and “Coats–for-Kids”.  
With the months rolling along, soon the cold weather will be upon us as a community. There are many 
kids across the county who need a winter coat to be able to go to school safely and enjoy the season. 
The Salvation Army is beginning its drive for “Coats for Kids” to help those kids who would otherwise 
not have a winter coat.  Last year alone over 218 kids received a coat at The Salvation Army.   
From October 1st thru October 28th The Salvation is in need of preferably “new” or “gently used”  
winter coats for boys and girls, 17 and under. To donate, please drop off: coats, gloves, scarves and 
hats at The Salvation Army Corps Community Center 136 E. Washington Street, Shelbyville, IN 
46176 during office hours Monday thru Friday 9:00AM-4:00PM.          
If individuals need help to make Christmas special for their family this year, or their child needs a  
winter coat, The Salvation Army of Shelby County is holding “Christmas Assistance” sign-ups and 
“Coats for Kids” sign ups from October 19

th
-23

rd
. The schedule is as follows: 

October 19
th

 – 9:30am-12:00pm   October 20
th

 – 1:00pm-3:30pm 
October 21

st
 – 9:30am-12:00pm   October 22

nd
 – 1:00pm-3:30pm 

October 23
rd

 – 9:30am-12:00pm 
In order to sign up a family for Christmas and coats, the Salvation Army needs: ID for applicant, medi-
cal cards or birth certificates for the children in the family, for ages newborn baby-18 years old. We 
will also need proof of address and all income coming into the house.  Call the Salvation Army if there 
are any questions. 317-398-7421. 


